

Parent or carer's signature



Join the Plog-olution at the Fern Hill Plogging Club!

Plogging is a mixture of walking and running whilst picking up rubbish at the same time and the Plog-olution is coming to Fern Hill! Have a look at last week's Newsletter for more information on plogging in our local community or Plog-olution's own website: www.plogolution.com

The Fern Hill Plogging Club will have up to 10 children, possibly more if we have enough parent volunteers to plog with us! It will run on a Tuesday morning, during term time, from 8:00 am - 8.40 am. We will be plogging in and around the area local to our school. The Plogging Club is open to all children from Years 3 to 6.

The Plog-olution organization will provide all the equipment we need for the plogs: gloves, litter pickers and rubbish bags. The children will also have a full health and safety briefing. I'll be running the club and will meet the children at the front entrance of school every Tuesday. We'll plog for 25 minutes, then return to school to sort the rubbish we've collected outside the junior playground and tidy away all equipment. I'll stay with the children until the junior playground gates open at 8.40 am and they go into school.

We'll be classifying and documenting all the rubbish we collect – tins, plastic bottles, glass bottles etc. – and entering the information into a centralized database that other plogging groups use, locally and across London. We hope the children will feel very proud to be part of this growing community!

Our Plogging club is free and there will be a small reward scheme in place for those children who join it. If you or your child is interested in getting involved, please complete the reply slip below and return it to me via the school office. We do need at least one parent volunteer to make our Plogging Club happen and the more volunteers we have, the more children can join and really make a difference to our local environment.

We aim to start plogging from January and we'll be sending out more information to our signed up ploggers before the end of term!

end of term!	
Yours ploggingly,	
Miss Evans Reception class teacher	
×	
Feri	n Hill Plogging Club for Years 3-6
Please complete and return this rep	oly slip to Miss Evans via the school office by Thursday 12th December
I would like my child to join the Plogging the Tuesdays that the Plogging Club is ru	Club from January and will ensure my child arrives at school at 8.00 am on unning.
Please tick here if you would like to volu	nteer to plog with the children
Child's name	
Child's year and class name	
Parent or carer's name	
Parent or carer's contact number	